Department of Computer Science and Engineering

BUET, Dhaka, Bangladesh

January 31, 2010

Meeting# BPGS-2010/01

A BPGS meeting was held on January 31, 2010 (Tuesday) at 03:30pm in the office of the Head
of the Department, chaired by Prof. Dr. Md. Monirul Islam. The list of BPGS members present
in the meeting is attached. Following decisions were taken in the meeting:

1)
2)

3)

4)

5)

6)

7

8)

M.Sc. Thesis Proposal by Anupam Das, Student Number 040805015P has been passed.

M.Sc. Thesis Proposal by Md. Shamsuzzoha Bayzid, Student Number 040805019P has
been passed.

Application made by Saddam Hossain, Student Number 040805043 for changing his
supervisor has been approved.

Application made by Shahrear Igbal, Student Number 040805001 for changing his
supervisor has been approved.

The BPGS has discussed about the appointment of a board of examiners for a
postgraduate student before his/her thesis pre-defense. The Board has decided to bring
this agenda in the next meeting for further discussion.

The Board has appointed paper setters, examiners, invigilators and office attendants for
the postgraduate examination of the October 2009 semester.

The Board has discussed about the change of the tabulator of the postgraduate
examinations and decided that the Head of the Department will appoint a new tabulator.

The Board has thanked the previous secretary Dr. M. Mahfuzul Islam and welcome the
new secretary Dr. Md. Monirul Islam (Asst. Professor).

21,0106 Q"L«G“-IS\DJH 3.1, 2¢0le
Dr. Md. Monirul Islam Dr. Md. Monirul Islam
Assistant Professor and Professor and Head

Secretary, BPGS



